

ORGANIZED 1901 - REORGANIZED 1920

August 18, 2017

Commodore Michael G. Hage

Gulf Yachting Association

P.O. Box 6265

Gulfport, Mississippi 39506

Re: Nominating Committee Report 2017

Dear Michael:

The GYA nominating committee consisting of Past Commodores Tom Batty residing in Alabama, Ewell C. "Corky" Potts residing in Louisiana, and John B. Morrow residing in Florida has completed its deliberations and hereby recommends the following individuals for Gulf Yachting Association Flag Officers in 2018:

Commodore: J.C. (Chris) Luppens (MYC)

Vice-Commodore Shan L. Kirk (SYC/PontYC)

Rear-Commodore Jimmy Ruthven Sr. (StABYC)

Sec/Treasurer Jennifer Schmidt (SYC/MYC)

All nominees have indicated their interest in serving on the GYA Executive Committee in 2018.

Sincerely

John B. Morrow, Past Commodore

Chairman